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Y2 – 5 returning to school
Thanks to those of you who have children in these year 
groups for letting us know your intentions. I will send 
more details next week about their return but it looks 
like that we will be able to offer four days to our 
children in years 2, 3 and 5 (y4 is a much bigger group 
and we will need to have them in as two separate 
groups for two days). We look forward to seeing your 
children on the field next week for their PE sessions –
just drop your child off. I apologise profusely for the 
confusion around which week this is happening – my 
fault entirely. The first sessions are next week:

PE sessions
Wednesday 24th and 1st July, 
Y2: 13:30 – 14:20
Y3: 14:30 – 15:20

Friday 26th and 3rd July, 
Y4: 13:30 – 14:20
Y5: 14:30 – 15:20

Arrival and Departure
A gentle reminder to help us preserve our 'bubbles‘. 
Do make sure your child arrives/leaves on time and via 
the specific doors/playgrounds:

• children of keyworkers to come to school between 
08:30 and 08:40 via the back gate

• y6 to come to school between 08:40 and 08:45 via 
the gate nearest the church (not across the front of 
school) and to wait on the playground for Mr H

• y1 to arrive between 08:40 and 08:45 via the front 
gate and from the The Lane

• EYFS to arrive between 08:55 and 09:00 via the 
front gate and from The Lane

I appreciate the complexities involved if you have more 
than one child in school, and you may need to wait 
outside the main gate if you have a y6 or y1 child and a 
sibling in EYFS, or leave your EYFS child with a member 
of staff, (usually me). 

Thank you
Dave

Home learning photos
It would be lovely to see some photos of the 
children not in school, perhaps engaged in some 
sort of learning (not necessarily set by their 
teachers!). Here’s a picture of Henry and Will 
(former pupil) working on the family allotment. 
Do send any to admin@randwick.gloucs.sch.uk 
for the newsletter.

PFORS
Second hand uniform
We are in need of good quality, washed uniform -
especially smaller sizes but all is welcome! Please 
hand any donations to a member of staff when 
dropping/collecting your child or buzz the front 
gate and someone from the office will collect 
them. Many thanks PFORS

WEEKLY AWARDS
Freya for her enthusiasm and hard work 
in doing her home learning.

Phoebe for her beautiful writing.

Lenny for great phonics and writing.

Erin for using her phonics independently.

Ben and Brenden for persevering with their 
sewing.

Ben for amazing axe work.



Class Teacher Support staff

Owl

EYFS

Mrs Jo Donaldson 

Mornings 

Mrs Karen Chastney (HLTA)

Afternoons 

Mrs Lisa Dean (TA)

Mornings and lunchtimes

Buzzard

Years 1 and 2

Mrs Hilary Ryan-Ball

Mon – Wed

Mrs Karen Chastney

Thursday mornings

Mr David Poad

Thurs pm; Friday

Mrs Laura Smith, TA

Mornings

Kestrel

Years 3 and 4

Miss Lucy Newbould Mrs Kate Fletcher, TA 

Mornings and lunchtimes 

Sparrowhawk

Years 5 and 6

Mr Steve Hodgkinson Mrs Therese Robinson, TA

Monday to Thursday mornings

Mrs Cath Phillips, TA 

Mornings, Monday – Thursday

Mrs Lise Sauvage/Neilsen (School Business Manager): 

Monday – Thursday, 1200 - 1730

Mrs Suzy Temblett (Administrator): 0830 – 1200 Monday – Thursday, 

0830 – 1530 Fri

Mrs Kate Aristotelous (Catering Manager) 0900 – 1400 Monday – Friday

Class teachers and support staff, Sept 2020

Fun at Forest School


